
~Washington Township School District~ 

Parent Teacher Association 

     
      Yearbook News 

Attention 6th Grade Parents: 

**PHOTOS WANTED** 

 
Good afternoon parents – the yearbook committee is seeking your assistance with 

pictures for the yearbook.  As in years past, the 6th class has a section dedicated to 

prior years in the WTSD and a section for their baby photos.     

 

Please provide a digital copy of the following: 
-Your child’s baby photo:  The photo provided will be included in yearbook, as well 
as during the Promotion Ceremony.  When you send your child’s picture, in the 
subject line, please include the following details:  your child’s name - baby photo and 
current 6th grade teacher.  This will greatly help us keep track of each student. 
 
-Class Party/School Function Memories:  There will be a page dedication to 
memories of 5th, 4th, 3rd, 2nd, 1st and Kindergarten years.  Please provide any pictures 
you have from class parties, field trips or any school functions.  When you send the 
pictures, in the subject line please include the grade/year the picture was taken.  If 
you are submitting pictures for multiple years, please send an email for the 
respective year. 
 
Please submit all photos before Friday, March 31st.  Photos can be emailed directly 
to brasscastleportcoldenyearbook@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you, 
2017 Yearbook Committee 
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